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Alexander Gunyon

From: Alex Hare 
Sent: 30 May 2024 15:10
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklyn’s farm development objection

Categories: Blue category
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--Email From External Account-- 
 
Dear sirs 
 
I write to lodge my objection to the above development in Whitstable. It is not sustainable to create this additional 
housing, there is going to be an adverse environmental impact, there is no expansion to necessary infrastructure in 
terms of roads, drains, schools and health services to accommodate this increase and traffic is already too much 
with regular queues to enter the town from the M2 and congestion on the by pass growing all the time. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this objection notice. 
 
Regards 
Alex Hare 
Sent from my iPhone 




